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Principal 

It is important that we all take responsibility for our waste 

Electronic waste can be extremely harmful to the environment if not disposed of 
properly 

Sincerely, 

COLLECTION OF E-WASTE 

As a community, we have a responsibility to ensure that we are doing our part in 
protecting the environment 

This initiative is just one step in achieving that goal 

Serampore Girls' College is committed to creating a sustainable and responsible 
community 

We request that you bring any electrical and electronic waste (e.g. broken mobile 

phones and any other e-waste) to our college office for proper disposal 

Thank you for your cooperation and support. 

Date: 

By disposing of your electronic waste at the college office, we can ensure that it is 

disposed of in an environmentally friendly manner 
Harmful chemicals and materials do not end up polluting the environment 

" All are requested to dispose E-Waste (Mainly damaged mobile 

phones) in the E-WASTE BIN kept in the administrative block (in 

front of the Principal's office) DURING: I5 TH TO |8 TH MAY 202 

203|22 

Serampore Girls College 
Principal 

Serarnpore, 

Serampore Girls' College 
Hooghly 
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